
STATEMENT OF BUDGET IMPACT  
Budgetary Review of Proposed Resolution & 

Ordinances with Financial Implication. 
 

Date: April 18, 2016           File: BIS CRA 16-06 
 

Proposed Legislation: 
 
A RESOLUTION OF THE HOLLYWOOD, FLORIDA, COMMUNITY 
REDEVELOPMENT AGENCY (“CRA”), AUTHORIZING THE APPROPRIATE CRA 
OFFICIALS TO ISSUE THE ATTACHED PURCHASE ORDER BETWEEN ACUITY 
BRANDS LIGHTING, INC./HOLOPHANE LIGHTING AND THE CRA FOR LIGHT 
POLES AND FIXTURES FOR LIGHTING ALONG EIGHT (8) STREETS WITHIN THE 
DOWNTOWN DISTRICT IN AN AMOUNT NOT TO EXCEED OF $527,533.50. 
 
Statement of Budget Impact:  
 
1.  No Budget Impact associated with this action; 
 
2.  Sufficient budgetary resources identified/available; 
 
3.  Budgetary resources not identified/unavailable; 
 
4.  Potential increase in Revenue is possible with this action; 
 
Explanation: 
 

The area of Jefferson, Fillmore, Jackson, Adams, Madison, Buchanan, Taylor, 

and Pierce Streets between Federal Highway and Dixie Highway in the 

Downtown CRA district has been identified as having inadequate street lighting.  

Plans and specifications for a street lighting project to address this issue were 

developed by the Department of Public Works.   

The department has selected Holophane Lighting for the purchase of light poles 

and fixtures to be used for the project.  It is in the best interest of the City and the 

CRA to purchase the light poles and fixtures from Holophane Lighting as it will 

reduce related maintenance costs since the Department of Public Works 

currently maintains the same light poles and fixtures in other areas within the city.  

Additionally, purchasing the light poles and fixtures directly by the CRA will result 

in savings on the sale tax and the contractor markup costs. The total cost of the 

project is an amount not to exceed $527,533.50. 

 
APPROVED BY: Yvette Scott-Phillip 
   Budget Manager 
   Hollywood Community Redevelopment Agency 


